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This email has been circulated to: UCD Head of School, Heads of Subject, School Office
Managers, School Administrators
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
As previously circulated, on behalf of the Academic Council Committee on Examinations
(ACCE), we are undertaking a survey of all Subject Extern Examiners at UCD in 2019/20, to
gather information on their experience of fulfilling this important role. 
 
This survey will be completed in order to determine their level of satisfaction and the degree
of support they received from UCD. The aim is to identify areas for enhancement and
improvement, and to highlight positive aspects of their experience thus far. 
 
The following survey which will remain open until Friday, 8 April has been now circulated to
all Subject Extern Examiners. We would appreciate it if you could encourage your Extern
Examiners to complete this survey. 
 
As always, please contact us if we can assist with any queries at any stage by email at
externexaminer@ucd.ie
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment 
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